

13/11/2018

EPLO Director meets with the new Ambassador of China in Greece

On Tuesday, **November 13, 2018**, the Director of the European Public Law Organization (EPLO) Professor Sp. Flogaitis met with H.E. the newly appointed Ambassador of China in Greece Ms. Zhang Qiyue.

The Director of the EPLO presented the activities of the Organization and the European Law & Governance School (ELGS) and a discussion took place with regards to possible areas of cooperation and the exchange of students. The Ambassador highlighted her interest in further promoting cultural and educational opportunities between China and Greece, as well as Europe, especially within the context of the One Belt One Road program.

Mr. Wang Chao, Cultural Attaché and Mr. Thanos Niforos, EPLO Fund Raising Affairs Director also participated in the meeting.

1/1